
 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
25th Anniversary Celebration! 

Friends in conservation, 
 
As you know, the purpose of the Special Places Celebration is to celebrate the land we love while 
honoring heroes who have made significant contributions to land conservation.  The event brings together 
community leaders, land owners, and supporters of our work and mission to keep West Virginia wild and 
wonderful. 
 
In honor of our 25th Anniversary, we plan to host our annual Special Places Celebration on November 8th 
at the beautiful Clay Center in Charleston, as our organizational papers of incorporation were officially 
filed in November 1994.  We hope you will join us for this special celebration! 
 
Since our first land transaction in 1995, we have permanently protected or facilitated the protection of 
more than 9,000 acres of land statewide.  This includes:  

• Recreational lands for hiking, biking, hunting and fishing, 
• Land bordering water so that our communities can be assured of safe drinking water, and 
• Scenic landscapes and cultural heritage.  

 
You can help us continue this important work and demonstrate your company’s commitment to enhancing 
the livability of our communities, by becoming a sponsor.  Sponsors help cover overhead event costs and 
make a huge impact for our important work. 
 
As a sponsor, in addition to tickets to attend, your company will be featured prominently in our promotional 
materials, website and social media.   
 
Please save the date for this special celebration!  We will follow up with you as we get closer to the event.  
Feel free to contact me with any questions you may have.  Thank you for your consideration of this request 
and your commitment to West Virginia.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jessica Spatafore 
 
Jessica Spatafore 
Director of Development & Communications 
(304) 413-0945 
jessica@wvlandtrust.org 


